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For more information please contact 13 16 17 (business hours)  
or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

As part of Queensland Rail’s ongoing Station Accessibility Upgrade Program, Buranda station  
is being upgraded to provide a service that is accessible, easy to get to, and easy to use.

Since sharing early designs with the community, Queensland Rail has been working closely with 
the adjacent Transit Oriented Development to ensure Buranda’s new design better integrates 
with the area’s surrounding development and supports improved transport connections.

This upgrade will provide access paths from accessible station entrances to the assisted 
boarding points, achieved through platform raising and upgrading accessible parking and 
essential station and customer facilities. 

Queensland Rail will provide further updates to the 
community once more details about the project’s  
delivery are known.

Buranda station upgrade 
Project update - February 2023

Concept Design Buranda station - subject to change Concept Design Buranda station - subject to change 

Queensland Rail staff will be on-site at Buranda station  
to present the new concept designs between: 

•	 6.30am and 9am on Tuesday 14 February
•	 3.30pm and 6pm on Wednesday 15 February
•	 6.30am and 9am on Thursday 16 February

Scan the QR code 
to view the designs 
on our online 
project page.


